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Please submit letter to:  leg.unit@gov.ca.gov
Please cc: chanell@climateplanca.org, Tina.andolina@sen.ca.gov 

[Date]

The Honorable Edmund G. Brown Jr.
Governor, State of California
State Capitol Building
Sacramento, CA 95814

Re:    Request for Signature on SB 150 (Allen) – Regional Transportation Plans

Dear Governor Brown:

On behalf of [insert organization name], I’m writing in support of Senate Bill 150 (Allen). This bill would align our regional greenhouse gas (GHG) reduction targets with SB 32 (Pavley) and require the Air Resources Board to prepare a report that assesses progress made by each region towards meeting their regional GHG emission targets. 

[Description of your organization]

This bill will ensure that our regional greenhouse gas reduction targets support sustainable, equitable communities and regions – ones where people can find homes that they can afford near a well-paying job, connected by transportation choices, and surrounded by protected farms and natural landscapes. These communities not only help achieve state climate goals but also provide a multitude of other benefits. They protect air quality, make healthy active lifestyles easy, save households’ time and money, and protect resources for future generations. 
[Optional: Specific reason why your organization supports SB 150]

This bill sends a strong signal from the state that regional transportation and land use planning should not undermine state goals, and instead, should actively align with them. For these reasons, [insert organizations’ name] support SB 150 and respectfully request your signature.

Sincerely,
[Insert name, title, affiliation]

CC: 	The Honorable Ben Allen, Member of the California State Senate
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